
1 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam  
 
Re: Your ongoing care at the Brighton Homeless Healthcare Surgery, Morley 
Street, Brighton, BN2 9DH 
 
This letter is to let you know that the NHS is putting arrangements in place 
to make sure you can continue to use the services provided by the Brighton 
Homeless Healthcare Surgery.   
 
We know how valued the service provided by Dr Worthley and his colleagues at 
the surgery is and want to make sure you can continue to get dedicated and 
specialist care whenever you need it. 
 
You may be aware that a healthcare organisation called The Practice Group 
currently provides your care at the surgery.     They recently told us that they wish 
to stop running the surgery themselves and so we have been taking action to 
make sure that you can continue to get the care you need, as we know how 
valued this service is to patients.   
 
We have now agreed with The Practice Group that they will continue to 
provide your care at the Brighton Homeless Healthcare Surgery until the end 
of January 2017. 
 
This will give us the time we need to make arrangements with another 
healthcare provider to take over the running of the services provided by the 
surgery from February 2017.    It will also give the NHS the opportunity to make 
sure we can to continue deliver the best possible care to you and to build upon 
the existing service you receive. 
 
I hope that this provides you with reassurance about our ongoing commitment to 
your care. 
 
The NHS will continue to work closely with Dr Worthley and staff at the Brighton 
Homeless Healthcare Surgery, as well as patients and local community groups as 
we develop plans for the new service. 
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If you have any queries, please speak to reception staff at the surgery. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Sarah Macdonald 
Director of Commissioning 
NHS England South (South East) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

This information can be made available in formats such as easy read, or 
large print and may be available in alternative languages on request.  
Please contact NHS England on 01293 729298 or email 
england.primarycare.southeast@nhs.net, or speak to reception staff at 
the surgery. 


